Miller, Nicole

From: Knepp, Eric

Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 10:51 AM .
To: Miller, Nicole

Subject: FW: Dog Park Proposal

From: Briski, Kevin

Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2013 8:07 AM
To: 'Gary Pouison’

Cc: Knepp, Eric; Pedretti, Christopher
Subject: RE: Dog Park Proposal

Thank you Gary and thanks for the support. | will share this with the Park Commission. KB

Kevin Briski, Parks Superintendent
City of Madison

210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd
Room 104

P.O. Box 2987

Madison, WI 53701-2987
www.cityofmadison.com/parks
608-266-4711

play
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From: Gary Poulson |___

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 8:34 PM
To: Briski, Kevin '
Subject: Dog Park Propecsal

Superintendent Briski, On March 26th Chris Pedretti presented to our neighborhood association a proposal for a
off-leash dog park at Odana School Park. The following motion was adopted by the Board of Directors and they
would like it shared with the Park Commission.

The Board of the Midvale Heights Community Association supports the concept of the City of Madison to
develop an off-leash dog park at Odana School Park as outlined at our March 26, 2013 meeting,

Thank you, Gary Poulson



